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[n my opinion, the entire character and community cohesion of these delicate places will
be lost forever. Towns will be abandoned. We cannot survive the current plan. We want the
opportunity to suggest detailed alternatives and describe in detail the many points you have
missed in your environmental review.

Please extend the comment period for both CEQA and NEPA for at least 30 days to
March 1, 2017, as a first step in setting things right.

Sincerely,
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Russell James Ooms
Chairman





